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From: Farhad Fadavi <farhad fadavi@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2010 1:54 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Mr. Stawick,

I am writing to you regarding the recent proposal regarding the proposal of leverage for the retail forex.
Even though the forex market has been wild arena in the recent years and brokers has taken free ride of
customer, but I guess this proposal has been gone far. There are many people, inclusive myself, that
make living out of such market. You might consider putting more restrings on brokers and more control
and sever consequences.

Kind regards,

Farhad Fadavi



